SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

Blackbird International Corporation offers an apology and an explanation to its shareholders following
the silence and lack of updates in its progress as well as the failure to complete the financial statements
which must accompany the Quarterly Disclosure Statement.

Israel has gone through and is still going through a series of religious high holidays. This included the
Rosh Hashana, Yom Kippur and the currently the Sokkot period of religious activities. These periods are
very much observed in Israel and consequently, the accounting firm providing the quarterly financials
was not able to complete them in an orderly manner.

Nevertheless, next week the Disclosure Statement and financials will be filed as well as an update on
corporate activities.



